
PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL, PUNE 

Notice for Parents 

Std. I to V 

Ref:Sch/Academics/12/2017-18                                             11th September, 2017 

The Open Day for Class I to V will be held on Saturday, 16th September, 2017, from 8:30 a.m. to 12.00 noon. 

Parents are requested to meet the teachers for the performance of their children as per the timings given below: 

 

Parents are requested to check and sign their child’s school diary regularly. Kindly bring the school diary of your 

ward along with you. Children must come in their proper school uniform. 

Please cooperate with the security for vehicle parking. 

 

Headmistress            Principal 

Class Roll no. of Student Time 

Std. I to V 1 to 9 8:30 a.m. – 9:10 a.m. 

10 to 18 9:10 a.m. – 9:50 a.m. 

19 to 27 10:10 a.m. – 10:50 a.m. 

28 to 36 10:50 a.m.– 11:30 a.m. 

37 to 45 11:30 a.m. - 12:10 p.m.   


